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March 10, 2023 

 

To Whom This May Concern: 

 

The City of Montezuma is very concerned about SB 248 passing. As a small city in the 

state of Kansas we need our sales tax income.  In 2019 we had a bond pass to add some very 

needed amenities to our city and our sales tax income is the way we are able to make those 

payments on that bond.  It not only will affect how we will be able to pay our bond payments but 

it will also affect our cities yearly budgets.     

 Without us knowing what this is going to cost us if SB 248 passes, with the obligation of 

this bond, we are asking the committee to vote No on SB 248. 

 

Thank you, 

 

 

 

Grant Salmans 

Mayor 

City of Montezuma 

 

Warren Wright 

City Superintendent 

City of Montezuma 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

  

 

 


